
Gallatin County Search and Rescue responded to search the debris for possible victims.  Approximately 40
volunteers were involved including 4 avalanche dogs.  A helicopter was used to survey the scene and to ferry
several searches and one avalanche dog to another part of the debris. No one was reported missing.  No beacon
signals were detected. Search dogs did not indicate anyone was buried either.  Photo by Ryan Minton
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